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The Intergovernmental Group of Twenty-Four on International Monetary Affairs and Development 

released its Official Communiqué on October 11, 2022 following the conclusion of their one hundred and 

eighth meeting, held in Washington. The G-24 group meets bi-annually in April and October each year. 

 

The October 2022 communiqué outlines the core tenets of the discussions held and brings into focus 

the predominant issues affecting global economic outlook and development.  

 

Click here to view the communiqué 

 

Trinidad and Tobago was represented by Suzette Taylor Lee Chee, Permanent Secretary at the Ministry 

of Finance and member of the Board of Directors of the Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago. 
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